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ORGANIZATIONS 

PARISH COUNCIL 
Thomas Viano       408-296-1193 
Thai Tran 
 

FINANCE COUNCIL 
Mary Sparacino      408-296-1193 
 

STABLEMATES (Men’s Club) 
Jim Newton            408-296-1193   
 

LADIES GUILD 
Julia Cardoza          408-296-1193 
 

GUADALUPE SOCIETY 
Maria Marquez       408-985-1088 
 

ALTAR SERVERS 
Stephen Russell      408-472-1931 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS, 
COUNCIL #3523 
Lary James             408-772-2779 
gk@kofc3523.org  
 

FIL-AM ORGANIZATION 
Manny Balce          408-296-1193 
 

VOCATIONS COMMITTEE 
                               408-296-1193     

We pray for those who are ill or suffering from loneliness, 
sadness, or depression. We pray for those who care for 

them.  We pray for our deceased family and friends. We 
pray for our men and women who are serving in the 

military. 
 

This week we pray especially for those who are ill or preparing for surgery:  
Linda Ayer, Armando Bottelli, Ann Cambra, Michael Fernandez, Linda 
Hamilton, Lucy Hull, Carl Hull, Ruth Katz, Valentino Marquez, Emily 
Mendoza, Ali Quilici, David Sumpter, Bich Vu  
 

And for those who have died: Patrick Castro   

To have a person added to the Prayer Request, please call the Parish Office at 296-1193 ext. 100   

Monday  
8:30 a.m.  

Joseph Vu Ngoc + Saturday  
5:00 p.m.  

B. John Talia + 
 

Tuesday  
8:30 a.m.  

Luz Basilio  Sunday 
7:30 a.m. 

Lance Corporal                        
Steven Vergano 

Wednesday  
8:30 a.m. 

Joseph Tho Nguyen  Sunday  
9:00 a.m. 

Eric Peters + 

Thursday  
8:30 a.m. 

Rosemary Kennedy + Sunday  
10:30a.m.  

For All Parishioners  

Friday 
8:30 a.m. 

Howard & Agnes Liebmann + Sunday  
12:15 p.m.  

Ronnie O’Connor + 

Saturday  
8:00 a.m.  

Joseph Vinh Nguyen + Sunday  
7:00 p.m.  

Willie & Efigenia Rodrigues + 

Mass Dedications for the Week of  
November 30 – December 6, 2015 + notes deceased 

ADVENT 
 

Monday, December 14  
7:00 p.m. 
Parish Reconciliation Service 
with Individual Confessions 

 
Wednesday, December 16 
5:00 p.m. Pre-K - 2nd Grade (Church)  
7:00 p.m. Pre-K - 3rd Grade (Large Hall)  
St. Justin School 
Christmas Program 
 

December 16 - 24 
6:00 a.m. 
Simbang Gabi 
Novena Masses 
 

CHRISTMAS 
 

Thursday, December 24  
Christmas Eve 
4:00 p.m. Family Mass 
6:00 p.m. Mass  
10:30 p.m. Christmas Concert  
11:00 p.m. Mass 
 

Friday, December 25  
Christmas Day 
7:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., 10:30 a.m. 
12:15 p.m.   
There will be NO 7:00 p.m. Mass. 

�[   
Friday, January 1 
Solemnity of Mary,  
The Holy Mother of God  
8:30 a.m. 
12:15 p.m.   

MARK YOUR CALENDARS  
Though the Feast of Our Lady of  
Guadalupe is Saturday, 
December 12, our  
parish will celebrate it 
on Saturday, morning  
December 5. A  
procession from the 
Parish Ministry Patio 
will begin at 7:30 a.m. 
and Mass will be at 8:00 a.m.,  
followed by a celebration sponsored 
by the Guadalupe Society. 

�[�[�[  
Tuesday, December 8, the             
Solemnity of the Immaculate  
Conception, is a Holy Day of  
Obligation in the United States, since 
Mary is the Patroness of the United 
States.  Masses will be at 8:30 a.m., 
12: 15 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. This feast 
day celebrates the doctrine that Mary, 
from the first moment of her  
conception, was free from original sin 
by the power of God’s divine grace.  



 

 

Page  4                                                                   First Sunday of Advent                                             November 29, 2015 

CATECHETICAL MINISTRY NEWS 
Call or email Laura Ortiz, (408)296-1193 ext. 100, lortiz@st-justin.org for registration information. 

If you have any questions about our programs, contact Mary Kane at (408) 296-1193 ext. 104 

Youth Faith Formation 

 

No ongoing faith formation sessions THIS week. 
  Have a blessed Thanksgiving with your families! 

 

General Information 
Our Early Childhood Education Program (ages three through First 
Grade) meets Sunday, 9-10 a.m., while our Elementary Program  
(2nd grade through Junior High) meets Sunday, 10:15-11:30 a.m.   

 
 

Did You Know We Have a Program for Your 4-year old? 
 

We offer an Early Childhood Program during the 9 a.m. Mass, from 
Fall until April. Our four-year old class still has plenty of room.  Feel 

free to drop by ANY Sunday to see if it might be a good fit for your 
child. You may obtain registration forms in room 2 or download them 

from our parish website.  
 

Registration for Sunday Ongoing Faith Formation 
If you are new to Catechetical Ministry, please download a registration 

packet from our website or complete one in room 2 on Sunday.   
For those already registered in Catechetical Ministry this past year, your 

information packet was mailed. Please ensure your information is 
correct, sign and return it along with the fee to                                                       

Laura in the Parish Ministry Center.  

Are You Being Called to be a Catechist? 
We are still looking for catechists to join us.  

We arrange training and provide all materials.                         
We are looking for: 
 Fourth Grade Co-Catechist   (Sundays, 10:15-11:30am)  

 Sixth Grade Co-Catechist   (Sundays, 10:15-11:30am) 
 Jr. High Co-Catechist   (Sundays, 10:15-11:30am)  

Contact Mary, mykane@dsj.org if you feel called to this ministry. 

Just a reminder to check 
all parish activities, go to 
our website at  
www.st-justin.org. Click on the 
CALENDAR link, and you will 
find where it is being held and the 
times. 

 
 
 
 
 

(Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults)     
 

NEXT SESSION 

Tuesday, December 1,  
7-9 p.m.  

Parish Ministry Center 
 

Are you an adult seeking baptism? 
Or a baptized Christian seeking the 

full  communion of the Catholic 
church? Or perhaps a baptized 

Catholic who wishes to  complete 
initiation in the sacrament of  

confirmation? Call the front office 
(408) 296-1193 ext. 104 to begin 

answering your questions.  
Or, simply come to our next session!  

 

High School  
Confirmation  

 

 
 
 
 

No session this week.   
 

Enjoy the Thanksgiving 
holiday with your families! 

Annual Advent Family Adventure  
Thank you to all the catechists, middle school  
volunteers, and all the participants who made this 
event a Spirit-filled Fun Time!  
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MINISTRY NEWS 

 
 
 
 
 
Community Ministry 
Thanksgiving and 
Christmas Projects 
Last weekend we distributed 
Thanksgiving food to those 
families who requested our 
assistance. We  are now preparing 
to help those same families and 
more at Christmas. You will find 
more information on page six as to 
how you can become involved.  
 
Outreach Dinner 
Our next Outreach Dinner will be 
taking place on Sunday, December 6, 
beginning at 1:30 p.m. 
in the Parish Small 
Hall. All Senior 
Citizen members of 
our Parish are invited 
to this meal followed 
by BINGO. 
 

Community Ministry  
Stuffed Animals and  
Books for Christmas 
Christmas is only a few weeks 
away and  in the Community 
Ministry world we are already 
involved in the planning of our 
Christmas project. One way that 
parishioners can help is by 
donating Stuffed Animals and 
Books that we give away to the 
children of the families we serve. 
They can be either new or used and 
be dropped off at the Parish Office 
any time between now and our 
Christmas distribution, December 
19.   

Financial Assistance for 
Parishioners 
St. Justin Community Ministry has 
set aside some funds to provide 
Parishioners with limited Financial 
Assistance when facing unexpected 
issues. If you find yourself in need, 
contact Joe Bauer at 408-296-1193 
extension 109 or joeb@st-justin.org 
 

Food Collection  
Most of you are aware of the 
Community Ministry Collection 
Barrels that are located in our 
Church. During the month of 
December, we will continue to 
request canned Soup, Pork & 
Beans, Chili, Macaroni & Cheese 
and Tomato Sauce. These are items 
that we do not receive often from 
the Second Harvest Food Bank. 
Please feel free to drop donations 
in the barrels in the Church, the 
barrel in the Foyer of the School or 
bring items to the Parish Office.  
 
 

Fresh Fruit and 
Vegetables needed 
For those of you who have back 
yard fruit trees with an over 
abundance of fruit and/or gardens 
with vegetables 
please consider 
donating what you 
can to Community 
Ministry. The fruit 
and vegetables are a 
welcome addition to 
the food that we distribute to those 
seeking assistance.  
 
 
 

                     Community Ministry                     

TREASURES FROM 
OUR TRADITION 
Advent is a time rich in family  
traditions. Many of them have been so 
effectively absorbed into our culture that 
their religious origins are hidden. Some 
of us will set candles in our windows 
tonight. The custom began in Ireland 
during the so-called “penal” days,  
extending from 1691 to the “Catholic 
Emancipation” in 1829 and beyond. 
There were harsh penalties and fines for 
not attending the government church. 
Priests were forced into hiding, but  
people were resourceful and determined 
in guarding their faith. At Christmas, 
Irish families, particularly in the  
countryside, placed a lighted candle in 
the cottage window and left the door 
unlatched, hoping that a priest might 
come by and celebrate the Christmas 
Mass for them. 
 

The possibility of the Mass coming into 
the family home gave rise to other Irish 
customs at the beginning of Advent. The 
cottage received a fresh coat of white-
wash, the threshold was swept especially 
clean, and fresh curtains were hung in the 
windows. The house was scrubbed until 
it gleamed, including all the pots and 
pans, and all garments and table linens 
were laundered. The custom of the Irish 
window candle was so admired in  
Catholic Europe that it was widely  
copied there, and now finds a welcome in 
households that may not exactly expect a 
priest to wander in! 
 

—Rev. James Field, Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 

Stablemates Christmas 
Spaghetti Dinner 

 

Place: Small Hall 
Date: Tuesday, December 1st 

Doors open: 6:00 p.m. 
Dinner served at 7:00 p.m. 

 
 

Bring an unwrapped gift 
for the annual St. Justin 
Christmas Give Away.  

 

All Stablemates, Ladies Guild and 
significant others are invited to this 

Christmas dinner. 



 

 

The Thrift Store Hours 
Monday - Friday 9-2:30 p.m. 

Saturday from 9-3:00 p.m. 
Sunday from 10-3:00p.m. 

 

We have been very busy at the Thrift 
Store. New items are coming in 

daily…you never know what  
treasures you may find.   

 

Please consider the St. Justin Thrift 
Store as an alternative  

to donating your household  
items and clothes.   

 

We hope to see you soon. 
 

Thank you for your patronage.  

    THRIFT STORE 
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November 29, 2015 
First Sunday of Advent 
 

Besides a new liturgical 
year, this Advent  
features an additional 
“beginning”—next 
week’s opening of the 
Jubilee Year of Mercy, a graced  
opportunity to contemplate more  
profoundly and live more concretely 
the mystery of God’s unconditional 
love. Pope Francis says that mercy, as 
the bridge connecting God and the 
human family, opens our hearts to 
welcome God’s love for us sinners 
and our eyes to recognize others,  
especially society’s least loved and 
most vulnerable, as brothers and  
sisters entrusted to our care. Today’s 
scriptures provide a perfect Jubilee 
preparation. Jeremiah comforts us 
with the promise of God’s justice; 
Paul challenges us to abound in love 
for all; Luke bids us anticipate Jesus’ 
future coming as the joyful advent of 
our redemption. But in a unique way, 
this Jubilee Year’s Advent reminds us 
that Jesus, whose coming we await, is 
already present among us, in those for 
whom we need to become instruments 
of God’s mercy.  
 

—Peter Scagnelli, Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co., Inc. 

Jubilee Year of 
Mercy                    Due to the support that we 

received from many of you, we 
are able to assist over 600 
families with their Thanksgiving 
Dinner. In less than a month we 
hope to feed those same families 
and more. We also want to 
provide them with Christmas 
presents for their children and 
grandchildren. 
 
The entire parish community is 
invited to help by providing the 
needed food items for these 
Christmas meals. The families 
requesting food are given a 
choice of a Ham or Turkey 
Dinner or $10 Grocery Store Gift 
Card 
The menu is as follows: 
A Ham (5 pound canned) or $10 

Grocery Store Card or  A 
Turkey 

Pork or Turkey Gravy,  
Stuffing, Cranberry Sauce 
Yams, Corn, Green Beans,  
Fruit Cocktail 
 

Community Ministry will be 
purchasing fresh potatoes, 
carrots, apples, oranges, and 
onions to include in the 
Christmas parcels. 
 

Here is how you can help….. 
Food:  Please help us to collect 
the needed food items by 
bringing them to Church or the 
Parish Ministry Center before 
Thursday, December 17. We 
would appreciate you waiting 
until December 19 to drop off 
Turkeys, but Hams can be 
brought in anytime. 
 

Gifts: We are once again 
allowing the parents and 
grandparents of the children 

receiving our gifts to pick out 
presents, so we need the gifts to 
be donated unwrapped. There is 
a Gift tag tree located in the 
front entrance of the Church or 
you can pick up gift tags in the 
Parish Ministry Center during the 
week. We would appreciate 
presents begin dropped off by 
5:00 p.m. on Friday, December 
18. 
 

Wrapping Paper, bows, 
ribbon, gift tags and boxes are 
welcome. 
 

Packing the food and 
organizing the gift tables will 
take place beginning at 5:00 p.m. 
on Friday, December 18. You are 
more than welcome to join the 
fun. A light dinner will be 
served. 
 

Distribution to families will take 
place:   

Saturday, December 19  
from 9:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

Sunday, December 20  
from 10:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

Monday, December 21 
from 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

 

and you are once again invited to 
take part. 
 

Most importantly, if you know 
any family who would benefit 
from our Christmas Meal and 
Gifts or if you need more 
information about our Christmas 
project, please contact Joe Bauer 
at 296-1193 or joeb@st-
justin.org. 
 

Financial contributions to  
St. Justin Community 
Ministry are most welcome. 
God Bless you and your family 
during this season of giving. 

If you suspect abuse in your parish, school or in the Diocese of San 
Jose, please contact:  Child Protective Services 408-299-2071; Call 
911; or The Diocesan Office for the Protection of Children and 
Vulnerable Adults, 408-983-0113 or email protection@dsj.org. If you 
suspect financial mismanagement in your parish, school or in the Diocese of San Jose, 
please contact: EthicsPoint: dsj.ethicspoint.com. 



 

 

ADS 



 

 

Training for Lectors & 
Eucharistic Ministers  

 
Lector training will be 
held on Saturday, 
December 12th at 
1:30 p.m.  in the 
church  
 

Eucharistic 
Ministers  training 
will be held on 
Sunday, December 
13th at 1:30 p.m. 
in the Church.  

 
If you plan to attend, please call the 
Parish Office at 408-296-1193 ext. 
100 or email Laura at lortiz@dsj.org. 

Crab Cioppino Dinner 
Saturday, December 5th   
 

Presented by:  
St. Justin  
Stablemates and Ladies Guild 
 
Doors open at 6:00 p.m.  
Dinner at 7:00 p.m.  
A DJ will be provided for listening and dancing pleasure.  
 
Tickets are $50 each for all you can eat Crab Cioppino.  
$25 for Chicken Dinners.  

 
To purchase tickets please stop by the Parish 
Ministry Center.  

Make your reservations now!  
Tickets will not be sold at the door. 
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Christmas 
Eve  

4 p.m. 
Family 
Liturgy  

 

The Christmas Eve afternoon Mass 
has been a family-oriented  
celebration. Once again our  
traditional Nativity Gospel  

re-enactment will be taking place at 
4 p.m. Children of St. Justin School 

and Catechetical Program are  
actively involved as choir, readers, 
hospitality ministers, and roles in 

the nativity gospel. If you and your 
children are interested in taking 

part, forms will at the entrances of 
the church. Please complete and 

return to the Parish Ministry Center 
by Monday, December 7.  We  

involve every child who completes 
a form, but as we have many  

children participate, please select 
first, second and third choices. 
Questions may be addressed to 

Mary at mykane@dsj.org 

Stand and be Counted 
Registering in a parish is a                        

declaration of your desire to be part of a 
Catholic community and a commitment in 
all its dimensions brings you advantages, 
recognition, and responsibilities of many 

kinds. Being a registered parishioner 
makes things much easier when it is time 
for infant Baptism, weddings, when asked 

to be a Baptismal or Confirmation 
Sponsor and even funerals.  

 

We are often asked to provide                            
affidavits for Baptismal and                               

Confirmation Sponsors. We can only do 
this if a person is a registered, active and 

contributing member.  
 

So, are you a registered parishioner? If 
not, please consider registering. 

Registration forms are available in the 
Parish Ministry Center or online at 

www.st-justin.org. 
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